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June 29, 2012

Mr. Tim Gohr

Eagle Builders

2675 Skypark Drive #308
Torrance, CA 90505

Dear Tim,

There are no words with which to adequately express our appreciation for the outstanding job
that you did as the contractor for the seismic retrofit reconstruction of our historic church.
Everything was done with a standard of excellence that is truly exemplary. Today the church
looks better than it did when it was built and opened for services in 2011---thanks to you, your
brother, Larry. the foreman, and the crew of men that worked under the two of you. The clean-
up and tidiness, even during the course of construction, was extraordinary, and everyone was so
pleasant. Tim, you were a pleasure to work with---always keeping us informed of what to expect
as the work went forward and so very personable that I find myself missing you at church during
the week.

Your ability to work amicably with the city’s building department was particularly admirable,
yet we never doubted that your chief interest was to help the church in every way that you could.
Thank you. especially, for your consideration of church events that, I know, interrupted your
work, and yet you never complained. The church was simply cleaned up and made presentable
by your crew for the wedding, the funeral. or whatever special event was on the calendar. What
was truly noteworthy is that the crew worked a full day, every day, until the job was complete,
which is not typical of many construction companies that have several projects in process
concurrently. So we were able to receive the city’s approval before the deadline of June 30,
2012. What might have been a stressful time for all of us was almost enjoyable. In fact, I did
truly enjoy our conversations.

It would be a pleasure to serve as a reference for Eagle Builders, should you ever need one. and I
will certainly recommend Eagle Builders to anyone I know who is facing the need for
construction. Again, my warm and heartfelt thanks to you, to Larry and to your crew. May God
bless all your future endeavors and may God grant you a measure of leisure in which to rest from
all your exhausting labors and get reacquainted with your family.

With gratitude, admiration and prayers for God’s blessings for you and yours,
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